
Solmar Water System, Inc.
P.O. Box 1989

Sequim, WA 98382

December 11, 2013

Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Subject: Docket # UW-132142, Solmar Water System, Inc.

-DO NOT REDOCKET

Dear Mr. King:

Please find enclosed the original and three copies of Solmar Water System, Inc. tariff, WN-U3. WN-U3

tariff has been prepared to replace the tariff filed under docket # UW-132142 on November 18, 2013.

The purpose of this filing is to correct and update the tariff language.

Tariff enclosed: WN-U3 in it's entirety

Based on discussions with WUTC staff, we believe the current effective date of January 1, 2014 is still

valid. This date also coincides with our meter reading and billing cycle.

Thank you and your staff for the attention given to this matter. If you have any questions or comments,

can be reached at Solmar Water System, Inc. at (360) 683-7191 or solmarwater@~mail.com.

Cordially,
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